UMSU Women's Rep Report - BOD meeting on Sept. 28th

The Women's Centre opened up the lounge on September 18th and opened up key holder positions, received lots of applicants and will meet with them soon. Our hope is to have the lounge open 9-4 every weekday. Tabling during bison bash and opportunity fair was successful, lots of new followers and members.

Since last board meeting the anti-choice protestors have come to campus twice now. Last week we put together supplies to host poster making sessions in the morning and did a counterprotest in the afternoon.

Events & meetings

- Community Assembly on Sept. 26th at 6pm
- Welcome Party on Sept. 27th at 6:30pm
- Tabling for International Safe Abortion Day